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This legislation, as proposed, will harm my business directly and indirectly will harm my 

income. I work for a hotel in Phoenix and we are in the business of hosting confrerences and 

events.  Remove the limitation on conference participation as a "gift"--it is not a gift to sit in a 

banquet chair from 8am to 8pm each day--it is needed so that executive branch members can 

remain part of the engine to our economic recovery.  Barring them from participation will take us 

in the wrong direction. 




